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Dear Applicant 


Re: Headteacher Vacancy


Thank you for expressing an interest in the vacancy of Headteacher at Wallsend Jubilee Primary School. The Governors are seeking to appoint a highly motivated, energetic, and inspirational Headteacher who will play a critical role in the next stage of developing our good school. 


All staff and governors at Wallsend Jubilee are committed to providing the best possible education for our children. Our aim is to maximise the potential of every child in school by striving to give them a broad, well balanced and creative education.  We place great emphasis on the children developing the “6 Rs”, qualities and attitudes which will help them throughout life, not just in school. Most importantly we want our children to enjoy school and for all of them to reach their full potential, at home and at school, in partnership with parents. We take pride in the fact that visitors to the school, including Ofsted at our last full inspection almost three years ago, identify the fact that our children are happy and well-behaved and that there is a positive atmosphere in the school.


At that last inspection, the school was judged to be ‘Good’. We believe that since then the school has continued to develop and is better than ‘Good’. However, we recognise that we are not yet ‘Outstanding’ and Governors and Staff alike are committed to reaching the point where we can make that judgement with confidence.


If you are successful in your application, you will be joining a highly motivated, dedicated, hard-working and professional team of teaching and non-teaching staff. You will enjoy positive parental support, as well as the assistance of committed, knowledgeable and supportive governors. You will also find at your disposal a very pleasant working environment with a well-maintained building and plenty of space to develop further for the benefit of our children and staff.


Please find enclosed with this letter the following documents; the job description, person specification, a copy of the job advert and application form.  Visits to the school can be arranged by contacting the school office on 0191 2007249. Please complete and return the application form to the recruitment team at � HYPERLINK "mailto:recruitment@northtyneside.gov.uk" �recruitment@northtyneside.gov.uk�. We look forward to receiving your application.


Yours sincerely


�


Mrs M Scott


Chair of the Governing Body








